

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

Dear Haddon Township School District Community,

I am reaching out to you on behalf of our partner in education, The Haddon Township Education Foundation. As many of you are aware, HTEF supports our educators and students with valuable resources to maximize educational opportunities for students. Once again, this organization is facilitating a *10-Week Club Fundraiser* that involves raffle tickets for \$20 each. Each ticket sold will be eligible for **ten weekly drawings that will offer prizes ranging from \$100 to \$1,000.** Please consider contacting JP Aylmer if you are interested in participating in this initiative and helping us reach the goal of 350 raffle tickets sold. All tickets must be sold by **Monday, April 4th**.

JP can be reached at <u>jaylmer@verizon.net</u>, and a link to their website and social media accounts are here for your reference <u>www.htedfoundation.org</u>. Instagram @htedfoundation

Foundation Facts

HTEF was formed in August 2017 to secure funding and award monies to provide supplemental resources that will enrich and enhance teaching and learning in the Haddon Township School District and help prepare students for the twenty-first century.

HTEF has awarded more than 65 grants to the Haddon Township School District in less than five years, totaling approximately \$90,000, including \$35,000 during the current school year.

HTEF's goal is to match or exceed the current school year amount of \$35,000, but this will be contingent upon the success of various fundraising efforts.

Thank you for your support!

-Sincerely,

Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed. D. Superintendent